MVCC Professional Association

General Membership Meeting

Dec. 4, 2006

APPROVED 1/12/07
Please note that all internal communication between the leadership and membership of the Association about negotiations is confidential and privileged and should not be

shared with anyone outside the Association.

1. Pres. Searles provided background on the current negotiations process and thanked the membership for their repeated solidarity efforts during the long period of negotiations. She believes these efforts were instrumental in bringing the negotiations process to fruition. Our NYSUT LRS Jim Henck and the negotiations team – Chair Sam Drogo, Marie Czarnecki, Paul Halko, Rose Patterson, and Jim Vitale – were acknowledged.

Chair Drogo explained the provisions of the proposed 2005-2010 bargaining agreement. An extensive question and answer period followed. The membership will be sent an electronic copy of the contract to review prior to the ratification vote, which will be held Dec. 14-15, 2006 in the libraries of both campuses.
2. Approval of April 20, 2006 Minutes:


Motion to approve: Dick Thomas/Sandy Cummings

Carried unanimously.
Respectfully submitted,

Marie Czarnecki, PA Secretary 

